
 

 

Your Entry into the Vimtag 

Video Surveillance Camera 

Giveaway has been accepted! 
 

 

You may enter again once more  

in the next About Pet Rats newsletter  
(will be emailed to you on or around 4/23)  

 

One randomly selected winner will be notified by email  

and must respond to receive the Vimtag camera.  

Winner will be announced in the 4/30  

About Pet Rats newsletter. 

 

Good Luck! 
 

This Vimtag Video Surveillance Camera Contest is generously sponsored by Vimtag 

 

 

aboutpetrats.com 

http://vimtag.us/
hhttp://aboutpetrats.com/

